
                                              

Spring 2020 
This half term our topic is Animals 

English 
In English, we will be using our 
reading skills to explore this book 
further.  
 
We will use this story to inspire our 
writing. We are going to be writing 
letters and character descriptions. 
 
We are always focusing on our 
spelling and handwriting.  
 

 
 
 

Science 
In our Science lessons, we are 
learning about the importance of 
eating healthy, exercising regularly 
and hygiene. 
 
We will also be looking at animals 
and how we keep animals including 
humans alive. 

 
 
 
 
 

The Owl Who was  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Owl who was 
Afraid of the Dark 

 
Jill Tomlinson 

Plop, the Baby Barn Owl, is 
like every Barn Owl there ever 
was, except for one thing – he 

is afraid of the dark.  

Maths 
In Maths, we will be focusing on:  
Multiplication and Division 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Thank you if you attended our 
maths workshop last half term. 

 
Art 
Children will be studying 
Wassily Kandinsky. We 
have researched 
Kandinsky and have 
started our own pieces of 
art. 
 

 
 
 

 
PE 
In our PE lessons, we are 
continuing Multi-Skills.                  
Children will be 
practicing basic skills to 
develop their agility, 
speed and co-ordination. 
They will be solving 
problems and learning to 
work in teams. 

 
 
Geography 
In Geography, we are 
looking at maps of our 
local area. We have 
begun by creating a map 
of our classroom. We will 
now move onto maps of 
Wolverhampton. 
 

 
Remember to check 
out our web page 
 

 
 



 
 

Important Dates 
Wednesday 29th January- Year 2’s Assembly  
Wednesday 5th February: Parents Evening  
Half Term 17th February – 21st February 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
       
    

 
Every Tuesday and Thursday is Year 2’s Library day – Make sure children have their library 
book in school everyday. 

 
 
Don’t forget to access online homework: 
 

    
                     www.mymaths.co.uk 

 
 
Please come and speak to your child’s class teacher if you have any questions 
about your child’s learning. 
 
Thank you for your support 
Mrs Preston and Miss Fox 

 

http://www.mymaths.co.uk/

